
5/19/20 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO OUR CUSTOMERS 
 

 

 

By order of the Office of the  
President & Vice-President,  

ALL Bashas’ Diné Markets 
will be CLOSED Saturday, May 23rd  

& Sunday, May 24th. 
 

We will resume business hours at  
7 a.m. on Monday, May 25th. 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult days. 


